
 Events in the Community 

 

 

As a Ladies Fellowship group we would like to gift Marian with a care package.  

At the Sept. 26 event, anyone who wants to participate  is encouraged to bring 

some type of snack, reading material, gift card, something homemade, or 

anything that would encourage her.  Note cards will also be available.  Hope to 

see all the ladies there! 

If anyone is willing to make meals for Peter and Marian during their stay in 

Wpg, please bring them to church and put them in the fridge/freezer, marked.  

They would prefer small portion meals for two people preferably in disposable 

containers so they do not need to be returned.  For more info contact Susan 

Teigrob. 

Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser – Bring your Mom’s Pantry order to Ladies 

Fellowship on Tuesday if you have not yet returned them. 

 

 

 

 

Thurs, Sept 28, 11am – You are cordially invited to attend Tabor 

Home’s Official Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony. 

Sat, Sept. 30  Boundary Trails Health Auxiliary – Morden Chapter Fall 

Luncheon.  Soup, Sandwich, Dessert & Bake Sale 

Bake Sale – 11am  Lunch – 11:30 – 1:30pm at Morden Activity Centre.  

Proceeds to BTHC – Equipment Fund 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross Mennonite Church 

www.glencrosschurch.com  

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  I  204-822-3864 

9:30am Sunday School  10:40am Worship Service  

Sunday, September 24, 2017 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For I was an hungered, and ye gave me meat: I was thirsty, and 

ye gave me drink: I was a stranger, and ye took me in: 

And the King shall answer and say unto them, Verily I say unto 

you, Inasmuch as ye have done it unto one of the least of these 

my brethren, ye have done it unto me.  Matthew 25:35, 40 

 

 

Today’s Service 

Song Leader: Matt Klassen 

Pianist: Marla Sanca 

Worship in Singing  

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Harold Friesen 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Shirley Unrau/Nila Unrau 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Allen Schellenberg 

Report & Message – Union Gospel Mission 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

  

 From Ladies Fellowship 

Glencross Mission Trip – Summer 2018 – First Nations Camps 

Based on the level of interest shown from the congregation over the past 

several months, the Glencross 2018 summer mission trip will involve working 

together with Athletes in Action and Power to Change at a First Nations Camp 

in Northwest Ontario or Northern Manitoba.  At this point, the plan is that 

the trip will occur sometime in the second half of August.  Thank you to those 

who have already expressed their interest in this opportunity and signed up.  If 

there is anyone else who is interested or would like to know more, please talk 

to one of the mission board members:  Nathan Friesen, Darryl Klassen, Albert 

Pauls, or Bob Reimer.  We would like to have the team finalized by the end of 

November.  Thank you!  Mission Board 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


Tuesday, September 26 

2pm - Seniors Afternoon out (60+).  Join us for an 

afternoon of singing, games, food and fellowship in the church 

fellowship hall. 

7pm – Ladies Fellowship kick off!  Come for an evening of 

sharing and prayer on seeing God’s faithfulness.  Be prepared 

to share how you have seen God’s faithfulness this summer 

and listen to how others have been encouraged. 

Wednesday, September 27 

5pm – Sr. Youth Service project.  Meet at Ernie & Agatha 

Wieler’s. (Directions and information have been forwarded by 

email.) 

Next Sunday, October 1 

9:30-9:45 Prayer time for Sunday School.  Location: TBA.  This 

takes place during the Sunday School singing time and is open 

to ANYONE not needing to be present at singing.  Please come 

support our Sunday School department in prayer!  

Message - Corey Kehler – Gospel Mission Church, Winkler

  

 

Sunday, October 15 – Glencross Thanksgiving noon 

meal  

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sunday School department is still in need of 3 teachers for this 

upcoming 2017-2018 year!  These 3 teachers are needed by 

October 1
st
. 

Grade 5&6 BOYS (age 10&11) – 1 male teacher needed 

Grade 7&8 BOYS (age 12&13) – 1 male teacher needed 

High School BOYS – 1 male teacher needed 

These are “half-time” opportunities, trading off with a teaching partner.  

Please pray about this, and let Heather know if you are willing and 

available to serve in this way.  For more information and details, please 

contact Heather Dyck.   

UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE! 

December 17 @ 10:40am – Sunday School Christmas Program 

December 24 – No Sunday School classes 

December 31 – No Sunday School classes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This Week 

From the Sunday School Department 

With Thanksgiving quickly approaching, program committee is trying a new 

way to share with each other the many things we are thankful for.  With our 

bulletin, you should have received an “I’m thankful for...” card.  We would 

love to see each of you fill out one of these cards and post it on the bulletin 

board in the foyer.  Sunday School students will also be receiving these cards to 

fill out in their classrooms.  You can sign your name or leave it anonymous – 

up to you!  If you missed receiving a card, extras are available in the envelope 

attached to the bulletin board.  We look forward to reading your thanksgiving 

thoughts, and hope you do too! 

 

Coming Up 


